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30/4/20 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well and safe.  I have had a lovely week in school.  It has been so nice to 
see at least some of the children and I have been reminded of the reasons that I came into the 
teaching profession in the first place.   
 
Home learning 
I understand that if you are not from an educational background the demands of home learning 
can be very tricky.  It can also be trying if you are a teacher or a teaching assistant, because your 
own children just do not see you that way.  The next week of planning should be on the website by 
Monday.  We are giving it to you a week at a time so that it is not an overwhelming amount of 
work.  Some of you will have taken a break in home schooling over what should have been the 
Easter holiday.  If you have do not worry about racing to catch up, it is better to stick to the 
teaching sequence because the blocks of work often build on each other. 
 
Email 
Now that you have an email address for your child’s class teacher the children are starting to send 
in photos and emails about what they have been doing.  I have seen some of the photos and read 
some of the emails and they are a lovely record of your child’s achievements.  I hope that this link 
is proving useful and improving the lock down for your children. 
 
Website 
The school website has been updated and now includes some photos of staff being superheroes 
and a video message from all the staff.  In the future we hope to be able to put some photos of the 
children and/or their work on the site.  Can you please let us know when you send any photos in if 
we can use it.  We are probably going to have to select a few photos each week. 
 
Next week 
Mrs Hill will be back in the office full time next week and I am sure that she will issue a newsletter 
on Friday in the usual way. 
 
I wish you all the best for the weekend.  Best wishes, 
 
Mrs S Degg 
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